
Report to BOD 10/6/08R 
 

The first four clinics were very successful 

 

Referee clinic had 26 attendees including 3 new referee trainees.  The Agenda included a 
convention update, and then a detailed review of the duties of an Administration Referee, 
Chief Judge, and Timing Judge.   

 

Starter clinic at Olney had 9 attendees: 3 recertifying, 6 new.  Five different teams were 
represented. 

 

Stroke and Turn Clinic at Olney had 18 attendees:  5 recertifying, 13 new.  Five different 
teams 

 

Stroke and Turn Clinic at Quince Orchard had 12 attendees:  1 recertifying, 11 new.  Five 
different teams. 

 

We have invited six PVS Starters to become Referees, these include: 

 
Brian Crilly RMSC Yes 
Todd  King RMSC NR 
Larry Kromer MACH NR 
Sergio Nirenberg SDS Yes 
Karl Nyberg HACC Yes 
Ken Rholl CUBU Yes 

 

The Officials Committee has developed a Chief Judge Manual which is now posted on 
the PVS Website 

 

We are sending two PVS Referees to the USASwimming Referee Clinic in Minneapolis: 
Mike Rubin and Donna Considine 

 

Only other thing I want to bring up is how we get the word out to parents about the suit. 

 

Boots Hall:  Officials Representative. 

Jim Van Erden Officials Chair 


